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25th April 2014 

HIGHLIGHTS  

 

 Food Waste 

Roadshow 

 School Kitchen 

 School Discos 

 Mathletics 

 

 

 

 

Love food, hate waste? 

Collecting boxes are in school now. You can collect Active Kids vouchers between  29 January and 20 May 2014 (inclusive). 

THEN come and join 
us next Wednesday 
to find out how to eat 

well and save money. 

Did you know that the 
average family throws 

away £60 of good food 
a month?   
Spelthorne Borough 
Council are bringing 
their Food Waste Road-
show to school next 
week to show everyone 
how we can help our-
selves. 

There will be lots of 
advice and information 
on how to cut down on 
food waste and how to 
save money. 

They will also have 
lots of free goodies to 
give away such as   

pasta measuring cups, 
menu planners, storage        
containers and recipe 
cards. 
So come along at 2.30pm 
to the playground and find 
out how you can eat 
healthily, live longer and 
help the environment at 
the same time! 

Don’t forget 

IT IS summer term 
and summer uniform 
may now be worn.  

Uniforms with a difference 

IT WAS a joy to see so many of our children and 
staff come to school wearing  their various uniforms 
in celebration of  St Georges day on Wednesday.  It 
is great that so many of our young people are  
members of such worthwhile organisations. 

Something's cooking ... 
FROM September 2014 every child in             
Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be entitled to a 
free school meal.   

In preparation for this 
we are please to let you 
know the school kitchen 
will be having a major                  
refurbishment. 

The kitchen staff are 
employed by Surrey 
County Council and 
some of you may know that some of our long-term 
cooks, Mrs Tippell and Mrs Ash left us at the end 
of last term after almost 20 years’ service between 
them. Until our new kitchen is operational, we will 
have temporary cooks serving the school lunch. 

If you have any concerns regarding school     
dinners please don’t hesitate to get in touch with 
the school office. 

Put on your 

dancing shoes 

THE school discos 
are in town on 
Thursday 1st May.  
See overleaf for 
more details. 

 Points make prizes  

OUR amazing children 

have helped the school 

score almost 600,000 

points in the Easter  

holidays’ Mathletics 

challenge. Well done to 

everyone who took part 

Please keep the     

sponsorship money 

coming in. 

 

BLESS YOU! 

THAT’s what we usually 
say when children 
sneeze. But sniffs and 
sneezes in a school can 
spread like wildfire. You 
help us help catch the 
bugs and bin them before 
they are passed on by 
adding a box of tissues to 
your weekly shop. Then 
send it into school on 
Monday. Thanks! 

THE PTA Summer Fayre 

is on Friday 4 July. 



 




